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Welcome to St Bede’s...

Attendance up to  11/07/25

This week’s events...This week’s events...

Wednesday 3  Septemberrd

Children return to school

Thursday 4  Septemberth

YMT Y5 Residential meeting

Monday 8  Septemberth

Meet the teacher (parents) EYFS 2.30pm

Tuesday 9  Septemberth

Meet the teacher (parents) KS1 2.30pm

Wednesday 10  Septemberth

Meet the teacher (parents) LKS2 2.30pm

Thursday 11  Septemberth

Meet the teacher (parents) UKS2 2.30pm

Monday 14  toth

Wednesday 16  Julyth

Class transition week 
Tuesday 15  Julyth

Durham Police – Inclusion,
Diversity and Equality
assembly.
Wednesday 16  Julyth

KS2 Diabetes Assembly
Thursday 17  Julyth

Pride of St Bede’s Awards
Friday 18  Julyth

Summer Reading Challenge
Assembly
End of term

We would be so grateful if you could
take a few moments to give us your

feedback. Please click here to complete
the end of year parent survey

End of year parent survey

https://forms.office.com/e/2y0kaRS0w8


Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...

Click here to view our school calendar and make sure you are up to date on
upcoming activities and events until the end of the school year

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar


It’s a scheme to offer every primary school child a free ticket to Wagon
Woods, Hopetown Darlington's outdoor railway-themed adventure play

park, is now live!

The initiative offers free tickets for every primary school child to visit
Wagon Woods in 2025 as part of S&DR200, the bicentenary festival.

The tickets will be delivered to every primary school within the borough
before the summer holidays start.

How to redeem your ticket
Please present your golden ticket upon entry in Hopetown Darlington.

Terms and conditions apply

https://www.hopetowndarlington.co.uk/plan-
your-visit/wagon-woods/golden-ticket-scheme/

We were thrilled to receive a
visit last week from Lola

McEvoy, MP for Darlington,
who kindly delivered our

Golden Tickets for free entry
to Wagon Woods at Hopetown



Following consultation with parents last year you collectively decided
that the uniform will be as follows

White polo shirt
Grey skirt, trousers or shorts
Burgundy school jumper or cardigan
Burgundy/white summer dresses (optional)
Black school shoes (plain black trainer style shoes are acceptable
but absolutely NO branded sports trainers)

SchoolSchool
UniformUniform

We also need parents to support the school’s no jewellery policy. This
includes watches of all kinds, including smart watches. Please be

reassured there are both digital and analogue clocks around school
providing children with the opportunity to learn how to tell the time.

If you intend to have your child’s ears pierced in the school holidays,
please ensure this is at the start of the holidays to allow them enough

time to heal before returning to school.

We accept that in the past our response to non-adherence of the no
jewellery policy has been inconsistent at times. From September we

will be implementing a zero tolerance policy.

As we begin to think about the next school
year may we remind parents of school’s
expectations in relation to school uniform
and let’s start the year as we mean to go on
by ensuring every child complies

No No JewelleryJewellery


